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Victorian Home Education Advisory Committee
Meeting 6: 30 April 2018



Communiqué
The sixth meeting of the Victorian Home Education Advisory Committee (VHEAC) was held in Melbourne on Monday, 30 April 2018. Committee members continued to discuss a range of issues relating to the implementation and operation of the regulatory changes to home education. 

Implementation
· The VRQA provided an update on the first quarter data on home schooling registration applications since the commencement of the new Regulations in January 2018.
· The VRQA also provided an update on the first tranche of reviews of home schooling registration, which are occurring between April and October 2018. Reviews conducted to date have included a mixture of modes (face to face, desktop and phone). 
· Committee members noted that representatives of the home education community have worked collaboratively with the VRQA to develop a range of resources to support the review process. 
· The Committee also noted the VRQA’s willingness to support the home education community during the review process, including by providing further information, resources and advice. 
Other business
· VHEAC will next meet on 30 July 2018. 

Enquiries: Contact the VHEAC Secretariat vheac@edumail.vic.gov.au 



image1.jpg
THE
EDUCATIO
A\




